
Committee on Admissions and Student Aid (CASA) 

Annual Report 2001 - 2002 

The Committee on Admissions and Student Aid met six times during the 2001-2 academic year. The committee 
received reports on admissions and student aid from Mary Lou Bates and Bob Shorb. In addition the committee 
was involved in the following issues. 

1. Both admissions and financial aid contributed material for the "Handbook on Admissions and Student Aid." 
This material is very helpful to new 



Bob Shorb 
Student Affairs Representative appointee 
John Young 
3 students to be named by SGA 

 


	Committee on Admissions and Student Aid (CASA)

